
Meeting of Oregon Alumni 
Highlight Newburn Trip 
Most Interesting Experience Of Trip 
Is Alumni Luncheon At the Roosevelt 

By MARYANN THIELEN 
A meeting with Oregon alumni in New York City was one 

of the highlights of President Harry K. Newburn’s recent 24- 

day trip to the east. He also met with college and library heads 
with a view towards finding a new head librarian. 

Dr. Newburn attended the American Library association 

meeting in Chicago; however, he could not divulge any infor- 
mauon as ro wnat was accom- 

plished. While in Chicago, the 
president also conferred with Dr. 
Harold J. Noyes, dean elect of the 
University of Oregon Dental 
College in Portland. 

A luncheon with Oregon alumni 
in the Roosevelt hotel in New York 
was arranged by Allen Eaton, 
graduate of the University and 
now with the Russell Sage founda- 
tion, and was the most interest- 
ing experience of Dr. Newburn’s 
trip. “1 spoke to the group about 
the University and was surprised 
at their intense interest in the stu- 
dent union building,” the president 
said. He commented that there is 
a sizeable group of New York 
alumni who have formed an in- 
formal organization that meets 
when the occasion arises. 

During his stay in New York, 
Dr. Newburn visited with Charles 
Hulten, associate professor of 
journalism on leave from the Uni- 
versity who is now in New York 
and Washington, D. C. as deputy 
director of the information serv- 

ice. He also had breakfast with 
Theodore Kratt, dean of the school 
of music, who had just arrived 
from four months in Europe and 
was enroute to the University. 

Dr. Newburn attended a meeting 
of the Association of American 
Colleges jn Cleveland where the 
problems of the returned veterans 
and the shortage of housing were 

discussed. Delegates from the 

United Nations Education, Science, 
and Culture assoi '. ition gave re- 

ports to the gathering. 
While Dr. Newburn was in 

Cleveland, Mrs. Newburn and baby 
Mike visited friends in Iowa City, 
where the Newburns lived for 12 

years before coming west. 

Personnel work occupied much 
of Dr. Newburn’s time as there 
are several faculty posts to be 
filled and other changes always 
occurring; however, he could not 
make any statements regarding 
these positions at this time. 

VETERANS TO TAKE 
(Continued from page one) 

There they made their “bow 
before royalty,” playing for 
the Norwegian crown prince 
and princess. 
In August, he tried his hand at 

real production, putting GIs and 
Norwegian girls into a musical 
review. ’’The Norwegian gals did 
pretty well with the stage trade- 
tricks,” Edwards said with a grin, 
“although it was a little difficult 
to define for them some of the 
American phrases, such as ‘Get 
Hep!’ (which was the name of the 
review).” 

Before entering the service, Ed- 
wards was prominent both in and 
around the campus in the pursuit 
of drama and music, tie took part 
in many University theater guild 
productions, including “Night Must 
Fall,” “Berkeley Square,” “As 

Husbands Go” and “Arms and the 
Man.” As dance director, he 
worked with Horace Robinson on 

“With Fear and Trembling.” In 

music, the talented pianist played 

Let Us Repair Your Shoes! 
white you wait 

PROGRESSIVE 
SHOE SHOP 

75 \Y. Broadway 

Want to Look Well-Groomed? 

Your clothes will 
have that fresh, 

sparkling look if 

they are cleaned 

regularly. 

Krino- them in today for 

quick, efficient depend- 
able service. 

EUGENE CLEANERS 
245 E. Broadway Phone 75 

CAMPUS CALENDAR 
Today 

Rebec house exchange dinner 
with Campbell club 

Hendricks open house 
Chi Omega faculty dinner 
Alpha Chi Omega op'en house 
Kappa Kappa Gamma open house 
Alpha Phi Theta Chi dessert 
Delta Gamma-Sigma Chi dessert 
YVVCA activators cabinet meet- 

ing. Pat Ebert, new president, will 
be in charge 

Delta Delta Delta Alpha Tau 
Omega dessert 

University congress committee 
will meet at the Side at noon 

Alpha Delta Pi dessert 
Phi Gamma Delta dessert 
Sigma Kappa dessert 
Sigma Phi Epsilon dessert 

around the campus frequently and 
also spent some time in Chicago 
and San Francisco. 

Home just in time for Christ- 
mas, Edwards hopes to return to 
school spring term. In the mean- 

time, he is dabbling in his past 
and present literary works and 
musical compositions. 

ORGANIZATION 
(Continued from page one) 

day from 1 to 2 p.m. and give them 
to Lionel Domreis, who will issue 
receipts. 

An iron lung, which was dem- 
onstrated at the Co-op last Friday 
in connection with the March of 
Dimes drive, was rushed back to 
the Sacred Heart hospital Satur- 
day to save the life of a young 
woman afflicted with paralysis. 
After three days spent in the res- 

pirator, she has recovered suffi- 
ciently to be able to' survive with- 
out it, hospital attendants report. 

STUDENTS TO GIVE 
(Continued from page one) 

gress committee will clarify the 
new set-up further when they 
speak at dinners at each campus 
living organization within the 
next two weeks. Craig and Allen 
will speak at all Independent living 
organizations. Greek organizations 
will have the following speakers: 

Robert Campbell—Kappa Kappa 
Gamma, Delta Zeta, Gamma Phi 

Beta, Chi Psi, and Alpha Phi. 
Marilyn Sage—Chi Omega, Zeta 

Tau Alpha, Phi Gamma Delta, 
Theta Chi and Alpha Tau Omega, 
Beta Theta Pi, Delta Upsilon and 
Sigma Alpha Epsilon. 

Anita Young Kappa Alpha 
Theta, Pi Beta Phi, Sigma Phi 

Epsilon, Alpha Chi Omega, Phi 
Delta Theta. 

Marguerite Wittwer — Delta 
Delta Delta, Sigma Kappa, Alpha 
Omicron Pi, Alpha Delta Pi, Alpha 
Gamma Delta, Delta Gamma. 
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Jewelry for 
your 
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JEWELRY STORE 

620 Willamette 

KKK Key Kept 
Carefully Quiet 

Maybe it’s the latest thing in 

the way of vitamins. 

Or does someone have a better 
solution to the KKK that popped 
up all over the campus overnight? 
If it is the Ku Klux Klan re-acti- 

vated, they are certainly following 
an unorthodox course. At least the 
U. S. History books don’t credit 
the Klan with signs as a giveaway 
to their action in a territory. 

Public-spirited students suggest- 
ed maybe the initials stood for 

Keep Kampus Klean—a good idea, 
in any event. Some one else pro- 
claimed it could be nothing else 
but advertisement for the forth- 

coming Coed Capers—Koming Ko- 

ed Kapers. 
And with a wolfish gleam, one 

man-about-town suggested Kozy, 
Kuddly, Korners, or even possibly 
Kute Kuddly Koed's. The more 

cynical scoffed that probability off 
and suggested maybe Krazy Kam- 

pus Koeds, or even Kuiet, Kuick, 
and Kareful. The originator of the 
latter really taxes his imagination. 

And yet the originators of the 

Patients Unhappy 
Over Visitor Ban 

Visiting the pill palace as usual 

yesterday afternoon, this reporter 
noticed the serenity of the place, 
the happy look on the nurse’s face, 
and the grouchiness of the patients, 
due, undoubtedly, to the visiting 
restriction set up by Dr. Fred Mil- 

ler January 29. 

Infirmary rolls have dropped 
from 18 to 11, which could be due 

to lack of visitors, or just healthy 
patients. 

Those who are hoping the staff 
will |xterminate the “no visiting’’ 
banishment soon are Joene John- 
son, Anne Weller, Molly Douglas, 
Mary Struve, Laurel Anderson, 
Lynn Smith, Ruth Schneider, 
Thomas Knapp, Ed Marshall, Earl 
Anderson, and Jim Cassell. 

KKK continue to stay out of the 

limelight, for no verified report 
has yet been offered as to what 
the KKK was really intended for. 

Do you have a KKK complex? 
Those army K rations could have 
done that, maybe. 

PLACE YOUR ORDER 

TODAY 
FOR THAT NEW RADIO 

DOTSON’S 
RADIO and ELECTRICAL SHOP 

107 E. 11th Phone 202 

For that between class 
BRIDGE GAME 

and 

SNACK 

Come to 

The FALCON 
Open 10 a.in. to 10:30 p.m. 

ACROSS FROM JOHN STRAUB 

® Sundaes 
® Shakes 
® Sandwiches 

FOREVER IN HIS HEART 
Be His Valent hie- with Your 

Picture. 

SIDNEY'S PHOTO SALON 
Phone 940 827 E. 13th 


